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OUR PROMISE

Every student in the Stanwood-Camano School District 
is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting and is 
prepared for the future of their choice.  



Our Four Pillars

Leading with 
Data: 
Data-informed 
Improvement 
Practices

Engaging Our 
Partners: Strong 
Partnerships with 
Families & Community

Teaching & Learning: 
Equitable Access to 

Standards-aligned 
Effective Instruction

Developing Our 
Capabilities: 

Continuous Learning 
& Growth Toward 

Excellence



Empowered to Learn!

Superintendent Student Leadership Team — Safety Focus

● Superintendent 
Student Leadership 
Team met with law 
enforcement and fire 
department leadership 
to discuss needs and 
questions. 

● Developed 
communication 
system during 
emergency events.



Empowered to Learn!

Facilities Safety 
Improvement 

● Cedarhome Elementary fencing
● Access controlled entries at SMS 

and CES
● Ongoing safety adjustments based 

on site safety reviews



Empowered to Learn!

Emergency Response Preparedness
● During the week of July 17-20, 2023, deputies from the 

Snohomish County Sheriff's Office (SCSO), School 
Resource Officers, Law Enforcement from several area 
agencies came together to train with the ALERRT 
(Advanced Law Enforcement Rapid Response - Texas 
State University) program at Stanwood High School. 

● SCSO School Services Unit Deputies are now certified 
to train the CRASE Course (Civilian Response to Active 
Shooter Events).

● SCSO School Services Unit hopes to bring additional 
ALERRT training to the school next summer, training 
more geared to a SINGLE OFFICER response to an 
active shooter or event. (Rather than a small team 
engagement).  



Empowered to Learn!

Student and District Safety — Ongoing Initiatives

● Site Safety Assessments Adjustments

● Monthly Drills

● Revisiting of Reunification Sites

● Building Safety Plans



Empowered to Learn!

Questions?


